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PRESS RELEASE 
 

June 25, 2024 
 

Mandatory Post-Election Voting System Audit/Check 
 
Pursuant to Section 1-14-13.2, NMSA 1978, every County in New Mexico is required to 
perform a Post-Election Voting System Check following a Statewide Election.   
 
A single race from the ballot has been selected by an audit firm to be hand counted. The 
Precinct that has been selected is Precinct 3; Democratic Ballots for United States 
President. 
 
This System Check will occur in the Quay County Commission Chambers on Monday, 
July 1, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. 
 
The public is welcome to attend.  
 
 
 
 

 


